
 

 

09-13-10 

 

To our valued ATD distributors and customers, 

 

This letter is to inform you that all ATD HVLP guns are designed to comply with all government 
regulations regarding high volume, low pressure spray guns.  

Our HVLP guns are designed to not exceed 10 PSIG air cap pressure (measured dynamically at the air cap 
center and horn) at the specified gun inlet pressure.  

All ATD HVLP spray guns are capable of achieving 65% transfer efficiency. 

If you have any questions concerning any code compliance issues, please contact your ATD distributor 
for more information. 

 

Thank you,  

Jon Lovetto 
Customer Service / Parts Manager 
ATD Tools, Inc. 

 


